
For more information:

PO BOX 185,
WOODBURN, IN 46797
(NORTHERN VIRGINIA BABY BOX

IN THE MEMO)

NORTHERN VIRGINIA
BABY BOX FUNDRAISER

Let’s make it easy for local moms in crisis to take
advantage of Virginia’s Safe Haven Laws. Donate
today to bring a baby box to our community so
women have a safe and legal surrender option.

(703) 841-3817

Amy McInerny

respectlife@arlingtondiocese.org

Contact: Visit:

www.shbb.org

Safe Haven Baby
Boxes Website

SCAN THIS QR CODE

OR

MAIL A CHECK PAYABLE TO
SAFE HAVEN BABY BOXES, INC:

SEND YOUR DONATION:


